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Great news from Ria and Leo who made the trip to Werribee for the Victorian State Dressage 
Championships. They had some great scores to finish fourth overall, AR GALILEO and Ria Grivell 
gained a fantastic 71.2 in one test for a second and 66.127 in other . What a wonderful result, 
fourth overall in the champs on their first interstate adventure. A big trip which certainly paid 
off for these two. Congratulations Ria and Leo.  

Kelly Thurley and Acacia Ridge Matador. Congratulations to Kelly on her marriage and a big 
congratulations to Matty for being her escort. Lovely to see our babies going on to become part 
of another family. Kelly and Matty have been together for five years and made the move to 
Queensland together. We wish Kelly all the best for a very happy future. 

      

Ryan Fletcher and AR Rennaisance competing in their first Three Day Event at Lakes and 
Craters. 

Ryan and Stella have been together for less than a year and in this time Stella has gone from 
not having jumped at all to competing at Prelim level. Ryan was very thrilled with her 
performance, they are forging ahead with their eventing and showjumping and we wish them 
all the best for 2012. 

 

 
 


